
 
 

3rd Grade ELL 
YEAR AT A GLANCE 

	
  

 
 MODULE 1 MODULE 2 MODULE 3 MODULE 4 
 

TOPIC 
Living and Learning/ 

Smart Solutions 
Smart Solutions/ 

People and Nature 
One of a Kind/ 

Cultures 
Freedom 

 
 

    

 
Writing Focus 

 

Narrative 
 

Informational 
 

Informational 
 

Opinion 
 

Narrative  
 

Informative 

Opinion 
 

 

 
 

    

 
Cross-Curricular 

Integration 
 

Social Studies:  
Economics: Trade, 
Needs and Wants, 
Saving, Citizenship: 

Conflict and 
Cooperation 

 
Science:  

The Atmosphere, 
Rocks, Heredity 

 
 

Social Studies: 
Citizenship, 
Geography 

 
Science: 

Cells, Biodiversity and 
Change, The 

Atmosphere, The 
Universe, Landforms, 

Interdependence 
 

Social Studies: 
Citizenship, Culture 

Science: 
Engineering, Rocks 
and Review Minerals, 
Properties of Matter, 
Heat Energy, 

Motion 
 

Social Studies: 
Government Structure 

and Symbols 
 

Science: 
Review 

 

 
 

    

 
Vocabulary 

 
 

Sample Words: 
Unit One: 
power, computer, 
surge, receive, value, 
knowledge, strength, 
sharing, feast, size, 
trade, variety, choices, 

Sample Words: 
Unit Two cont: 
divide, plentiful, share, 
adapt, protect, 
predator, prey 
Unit Three: 
hike, trail, landforms, 

Sample Words: 
Unit Four: 
champion, sports, 
game, practice, world, 
sea level, 
temperature, 
elevation, 

Sample Words: 
Unit Six: 
Monument, represent, 
independence, choice, 
opportunity, allow, 
community, history, 
encourage, mural, 
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coins, reward, 
purpose 
Unit Two: 
environment, 
creatures, flippers, 
rookery, compromise, 
responsibility, mature, 
collection, organize, 
display 

legends, myths, 
village, imagine, 
astronomer, 
telescope, Milky Way, 
habitat, mammal, 
icebreaker, desert, 
dune, lizard, cactus 
 

mineralogist, minerals, 
examine, challenge, 
train, achieve, 
celebrate, 
characteristic, 
behaviors, trait, wings 
Unit Five: 
clothing, fabric, pride, 
respect, extended 
family, birthday, 
language, immigrant, 
memory, homesick, 
travel, ethnic, mixture, 
recipe, international, 
apartment, pace, 
neighborhood, 
schedule 

behave, cooperation, 
peace, security, 
guidance, awareness, 
knowledge 

 
 
 


